
Assistants Chief Report  

 

The follow items were addressed this past month. 

 

1) All of the hose, ladder, pump testing and Breathing apparatus flow testing has been scheduled 

and money encumbered for these projects. 

2) I have scheduled door installations for company 1 and 4 in the stations the doors are on order 

and we are awaiting arrival. 

3) All of the work at station 4 has been completed with the exception of some interior painting 

which is scheduled. 

4) There were several projects completed by PW for us including a leak in the basement of HQ and 

some other miscellaneous projects. 

5) Breathing air compressor was serviced. 

6) We had some warranty work performed on Sq-1 at Tri state Motors. 

7) There has been a great deal of work with regards to Covid-19 and the EMS crews we have been 

working closely with are partners at Yale to continue to provide the most updated information 

on vaccine and protocol changes, and testing for members when needed. 

8) I have been working as the Covid-19 liaison for the town as well and that has kept me occupied 

with complaints from the public as well. We have also been keeping up on a needed PPE for the 

Department. 

9) I completed couple of Fire Investigations one was a truck fire due to plowing and the other a 

building fire that is under investigation.  

10) I re certified as an EMS instructor this month. 

11) I have continued to work along with the dispatchers. 

12) The Department is doing a great job under the Chiefs leadership throughout a very difficult time. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Charles Licata Assistant Fire Chief  


